

The Hon. Tony Abbott, MP Prime Minister Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Prime Minister

I am writing in relation to your generous donation of your Hillbrick road bicycle and blue tie to the Museum of Australian Democracy during your recent visit to launch this year's Pollie Pedal.

In order to formalise the acquisition of these objects by the museum, I enclose a Deed of Gift form for completion. This transfers legal ownership of the objects, giving the Museum of Australian Democracy at Old Parliament House the responsibility for their ongoing care and storage.

If you are happy with the terms and conditions please complete the acknowledgement to donor and valuation sections and sign and date both copies of the enclosed Deed of Gift as indicated. Please keep one copy for your records and return the other completed and signed copy in the enclosed reply paid envelope. Upon return, the signed Deed of Gift will complete the acquisition process.

Thank you for your support for the development of the Political and Parliamentary Collection at the Museum of Australian Democracy.

Yours sincerely

Toni Dam Manager Australian Prime Ministers Centre

31 March 2015